
 

M E M O R A N D U M  
 

Date: May 9, 2025 

To: Deadwood Historic Preservation Commission 

From:  Kevin Kuchenbecker, Planning, Zoning and Historic Preservation Officer 
 Bonny Anfinson, Program Coordinator 

Re: Accept Days of 76 Cabin into the Not-for-Profit Grant Program 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

The Deadwood Days of ‘76 Inc. has submitted a request to add the Days of ’76 log cabin to the 
qualifying list of Not-for-Profits.  

The Not-for-Profit Grant Program applies to only organizations within the City Limits of 
Deadwood that own and manage historic resources. The following entities have been identified 
by the Deadwood Historic Preservation Commission as qualifying under this program: 

 St. Johns Episcopal Church 

 St. Ambrose Catholic Church 
 First Baptist Church 
 Grace Lutheran Church 
 Broken Boot Gold Mine 
 Deadwood Masonic Center 
 Lead/Deadwood School District 
 Deadwood Elks Lodge 
 VFW Post 5969 

Each of these organizations are eligible for $10,000 per year for qualifying preservation related 
projects or up to $50,000 over a five year period. 

Staff is recommending is recommending to the Historic Preservation Commission to add the 
Days of ’76 log cabin to the qualifying list of Not-for-Profits. 

 

RECOMMENDATION: Move to add the Days of ’76 log cabin to the qualifying list of Not-for-
Profits. 
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